
Cruisin’ 
with 
Counts
Safer Streets Edition

When

Starting Location

Questions? Contact Us

SS4A@detroitmi.gov
313-806-3110

Kindly RSVP to the link if
you plan to attend: bit.ly/_SS4D

Thursday, July 31, 2025 
Starts at 5:00 p.m.

Mumford High School, 
17525 Wyoming Ave 
Detroit, MI 48221

The 3/4 mile route begins and ends at Mumford 
High School. Additional parking available in the 
side lot on Thatcher Ave.

SCAN HERE
Scan the QR code with 
your camera device or 
visit detroit.gov for more 
information.

Cruisin’ with Counts is all about 
building real connections between City 
officials and Detroit residents—creating 
space for open, honest conversations 
about the power of blight removal to 
transform our neighborhoods. 

Now, we’re taking it a step further and 
expanding our focus: safer, more 
accessible streets for everyone through 
the City's Safe Streets for Detroit 
(SS4D) initiative.

Join us for a Community Walk and Talk 
along the Wyoming Avenue Corridor. 
We’re walking it with you, side by side, to 
hear directly about your experiences: 
 • What feels unsafe 
 • Wh at works well 
 • What changes would make this  
 street feel safer and more
 connected

This is your neighborhood. Your voice 
matters. Let’s reimagine the road 
together.


